Howard Rock Foundation offers 5 scholarships

The Howard Rock Foundation
is offering 5 scholarships for the
school 'y ar begmmng n'the fall
of 1996: 4 undergraduate schol-
arships for $2,500 each and 1
graduate scholarship for $5,000.

The purpose of the scholarship
is to encourage educational
achievements among rural Alas-
kan students who may choose to

work in a career which would help
improve the economic well-being
of their communities.

Applicants must be members
of ‘an Alaska Village Initiatives
(formerly Community Enterprise
Development Corporation or
CEDC) member. organization,
must be able to prove financial
need and must meet other eligi-

bility requirements. The deadline
for submitting appllcatlons is

" March 1, 1996.

For more information and ap-
plications, contact the Howard
Rock Foundation: Scholarship
Program, 1577 C Street, Suite
304, Anchorage, Alaska 99501, or
call 800-478-2332 or 274-5400.




